
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Elanora families, 
 
We are delighted to be partnering with Elanora State School to provide you with a new Outside School Hours Care 
Service (OSHC) including before school, after school & holiday programs.    Our program will commence at the 
school from Monday 18th January 2021 with a week of holiday fun flowing into the start of Term 1 2021 to ensure 
a smooth transition for all families.     
 
Introducing School Plus  
 
School Plus Foundation is a boutique Not for Profit Organisation that specialises in Outside School Hours Care with 
a focus on tailoring our programs specifically to your school community.   Our motto “Laugh out Loud - learn 
through play” reflects our passion for children having fun whilst learning life skills.  
 
What we do  

Now for the important stuff -  what will the children do at part of our program – we have so much planned and are 

so excited! - Art, craft, cooking, sport, imaginative play, music, cultural experiences, constructions and heaps more!!!! 

Why families love about School Plus 

In addition to our great program, the reason families will love our service  

• We open at 6.00am to support families and shift workers and close at 6pm 

• We have a 2-business day cancellation policy  

• Our fees are low and focused on our families 

o Before School Care $16.50 before Child Care Subsidy applied 

o After School Care $23.00 before Child Care Subsidy applied 

o Vacation Care   $52.00 before Child Care Subsidy applied 

• We escort Prep students to and from class all year 

• We include lots of physical activities in our program to encourage fit and active kids  

• We provide a healthy a nutritious breakfast and afternoon tea every day that the children will love  

Details on how to enrol are set out below.  
 
A new enrolment with School Plus is essential – your current enrolment will not roll over!  
 
It is essential that you enrol as soon as possible, due to the high number of enrolments that will require to be 
processed, to ensure an easy transition. How to enrol online is set out at 
https://www.schoolplus.com.au/index.php/families/schoolplus-new-families.   
 
For more information, please contact School Plus Support Office on 07 3395 8099 or elanora@schoolplus.com.au.  
We really look forward to getting to know the children and parents of Elanora State School. 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Peta Swift and Susan Aikman 
Directors 
 

https://www.schoolplus.com.au/index.php/families/schoolplus-new-families
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